


Board Minutes
October 10, 2024
DRAFT


The regular meeting of the Crawford County Board of Road Commissioners held at their office at 500 Huron Street, was cancelled on Thursday, October 10, 2024, at 4:39 P.M due to a lack of quorum. The Road Program Public Hearing proceeded as scheduled. Present: Chairman Halstead, Commissioner Hanson, Absent: Vice chairman Summers, Commissioner Jones, Commissioner Larson. Administrative staff present: Managing Director Donald Babcock, Clerk of the Board Kaitlyn Carlson. Public Attending: Tom Coors, Maple Forest Township Supervisor, Julee Dean Crawford County Transit Authority, Duncan Gray, Nico Tucker Northeast Michigan Counsil of Governments. 


Cash Flow: None

Accounts Receivables: None   

Blade and Brine Report: None

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None

NEW BUSINESS:   
Task force public hearing: Managing Director Babcock explained where federal and state funds are allocated on projects. Entities eligible to receive Task Force funds are Crawford County Transit Authority, City of Grayling if there are eligible roads, and Crawford County Road Commission. Crawford County Transit Authority is eligible to purchase new buses, make improvements to their facility, etc., with Federal Surface Transportation Funds. The Crawford County Road Commission is eligible to use the funds for road improvements, along with MDOT economic development funds used for constructing all season roads. 

The presented Task Force improvement program was approved by Managing Director Don Babcock designated voting member of the Crawford County Road Commission, and Julee Dean with Crawford County Transit Authority.
[bookmark: _Hlk94867250]
OLD BUSINESS: None

MANAGING DIRECTOR COMMENTS: 

Eight (8) hour workdays will begin 10/14/2024. 7:00 A.M- 3:30 P.M

Leline Road – Currently ditching and constructing the roadbed. 

Chase Bridge Road – update given; paving and centerline paint is completed, waiting on guardrail to finish at least the North side of the bridge.

Industrial Drive & Raven Project –MDOT requested additional narrative on traffic patterns, maps were submitted showing the extension of the road.  

The Fuel pump should be operational by the end of next week. 

The next board meeting on 10/24/2024, bids will be opened for the truck garage roof. 



COMMISSIONER’S COMMENTS: 

Commissioner Larson – Absent. 

Commissioner Summers – Absent

Commissioner Hanson– Won’t be at the next meeting.

Commissioner Jones – Absent

Chairman Halstead – None

There being no further business to come before the Board Chairman Halstead declared the meeting adjourned at 4:55 p.m.




____________________________                                                  ______________________________________
Ryan Halstead, Chairman         	       			Kaitlyn Carlson, Clerk of the Board


